Frank Fetch Park Wedding Policy

The Frank Fetch Park is a very small, but well maintained, garden style park that has gained popularity
over the years. Being small, the park needs to be managed and limited for group use to avoid damaging
the site. The following are the rules set forth for weddings taking place in Frank Fetch Park.

® There is a limit of one (1) wedding per Saturday in the months of April - October. No other days
of the week, other than Saturdays, may be used for a wedding.

®  Wedding times should not exceed three {3) hours, including setup and tear down, and must be
between the hours of 1pm —8pm. The park remains open to the public during all wedding
events.

® Use of the park shall be limited to no more than fifty {S0) persons in any permitted group.

® Up to three (3) tents may be used, if necessary, and they shall not exceed 10’x10’ each. Tents
must be the pop-up styles tents and may not be setup in the gardens or in the grass and must
remain on hard surface the entire time.

® No alterations shall be made to the park in any way, including moving flower pots, benches, etc,

® The permit holder is responsible for cleaning of the park to return the area to pre-event
conditions.

® No wedding receptions are to be held in the park. Ceremonies ONLY,
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These special rules and conditions for wedding events in the park were established on March 22, 2017 in
cooperation with the German Village Garten Club.
Prior versions of these rules and conditions are void.

To obtain a permit, contact the Columbus Recreation and Parks; Office of Special Events at
(614) 645-3345, M-F between 8a-4p.




